
Prep Merah (Red) Hub News  
Week 9 

Another term bites the dust…only one to go! 

 

 

Prep Grandparents Week  

One of our favourite weeks of the year!  It’s so special to see the 
Preps shine in this way and celebrate this very special relationship. 

   

 



   

 
 

 

   

   

   

We also loved the sharing of special treasures brought along… 

 



 

 

Thank you so much to all of our Grandparents…you’re the best! 



Well done on your fabulous 
Assembly Prep J! 👏 

Next up is Prep R in Week 3 of next 
term. 
 

A big thank you to the families that 
raised money…such a great cause 
and our Prep skipping has 
improved heaps! 
 

 

 

Congrats to Sophia in 
Prep G, who won the Prep 
colouring competition. 👏 

 
 

 
 



 
 
 
 

Week 9  Catch up…no topic this week 

Week 1  
Term 4 

Holiday happenings! 

 
Swimming  
Everything is going along ‘swimmingly’ 
😜 thanks to your great support and 
volunteering.  
Preps need old clothes to wear in the 
pool on Wednesday and then they don’t 
swim Thursday due to Specialist Day. 
Prep G will have received a Seesaw 
post about pool pick up on Friday due to school finishing at 
2:30pm. 
 
 
 



 
Footy Colours this Friday and a 
gold coin donation for Opening 
Doors Foundation! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The most important thing you can do for your child over the holidays 
and into Term Four is read to them and with them. 
We understand that life is busy but having the 
daily practice and consolidation of take home 
readers and going over their Heart Words is 
critical to move them forward in their reading 
journey as well as the joy of being read to from 
a wide range of literature. 
 
Read to them and have them read to you at 
every opportunity. Now is the time to really get 
them reading and practice will make all the difference! 



 
Don’t forget this date in your diary for October… 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
Thank you for a wonderful, 
busy, short term full of learning, 
fabulous experiences and 
memories made.  
See you in Term Four! 
 
                                   
 

                                     We’re here 🙂 
                          kgray@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au 
                                    jcollier@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au  

    mrichards@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au 
  gcowling@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au  
tdebeer@staroceangrove.catholic.edu.au  
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